
   
 

 

 
We are pleased to invite you to the upcoming annual Network Meeting on 22nd October 2025.   
  
At this meeting, we welcome you all to share information on actions done in 2025, 

supporting the Network’s mission. You are encouraged to indicate to the secretariat prior to 

the meeting if you plan to take the floor. We will also discuss how we can continue to mobilize 
strong actions and increase knowledge and awareness related to sustainable aquatic food 
systems and their role in food security and nutrition in 2026. 
  
The Network Meeting will be hybrid. Those who have access to FAO Headquarters (Rome) 
may join the meeting on-site, while others may join online via Zoom. 
 
Please contact the network organizers (foodfromtheocean@nfd.dep.no) if you have any 
questions. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you at the meeting! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Invitation to Annual Network Meeting 2025 

Global Action Network  

Sustainable Food from the Oceans and Inland Waters for Food Security and Nutrition 
 

22nd October 2025 at 18:00 – 20:00 Rome time (GMT +2) 

German Room (C269), FAO Headquarters, Rome | Zoom 

 

 

16th June 2022 at 10 am - 12 pm (GMT) 

 

REGISTRATION FOR ALL ATTENDEES 

https://nettsteder.regjeringen.no/foodfromtheocean/
mailto:foodfromtheocean@nfd.dep.no
https://www.linkedin.com/company/global-action-network-sustainable-food-from-the-ocean-and-inland-waters/?viewAsMember=true
https://nettsteder.regjeringen.no/foodfromtheocean/about-the-network/mission-statement/
foodfromtheocean@nfd.dep.no
https://nettsteder.regjeringen.no/foodfromtheocean/meetings-and-events/network-meeting-october-2024/

